September 20, 2002

Mr. Robin Edoh

Executive Director

AfriCanadian Mediation and Community Services
590 Jarvis Street 2™ Floor

Toronto ON M4Y 2J4

Dear Mr. Edoh,

Thank you very much for the invitation to the inauguration of AfriCanadian
Mediation and Community Services. Unfortunately, because of a previous
commitment, I am unable to attend.

However, on behalf of everyone at United Way of Greater Toronto, I'd like to
congratulate you and your staff on this very exciting venture. Mediation and
community services will be of great benefit to both the African Community and the
City of Toronto. Once again, congratulations on a job well done.
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Frances Lankin

United Way of Greater Toronto
26 Wallington St E 11th Floor



